Bill Goggins

From: -
Sent: Monday 6 December 2021 13:39

To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: River Barrow

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| wish to make the following submission:

1. Prohibition of River Barrow Boat Angling and Trolling . Toe many salmon are being killed this way .
2. The Ullard weir at Clashganny needs to be dropped by 1 m and a better fish passage constructed .
3. No coarse fishing from below the St. Mullins weir during smolt migration.

4. No Shrimp fishing for salmon in C&R rivers as it is open to abuse .

5. Cameras to be fitted at Bauk , St. Mullins



